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Since the price for goods and services have risen dramatically this winter, I recontacted 
the calendar publisher in Honk Kong. 
The price per Calendar will be going up from $2.38 each to $2.50 each. This uses up my 
contingency fund within a few dollars. 
At this point, we remain on budget barring unforeseen expenditures. 
My goal is to get the Calendar into production before our NW bloom season this year. 
Again, I will be using photo contest material interspersed with Aitken photos for subject 
diversity. 


